
 

 

 
 

Young Professionals Network Committee Meeting Report 
 

Monday, September 14  
Virtual Zoom Meeting  

5-7 p.m. 

 
 Kira Witherwax    Mark Donnelly 
 Chair      Vice Chair  

 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Kira Witherwax. 

 
The meeting report from February 12, 2020 was approved. 
 
An announcement was made regarding the continuation of collection pull tabs for Ronald 
McDonald House Charities as well as the details of a mold class, which is tentatively scheduled 
for October 20, 2020 at 1 p.m.  
 
Instructor Roseann Farrow gave her presentation, “Power Language…What’s the Big Deal?” 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 


